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Viana, Alberto

From: Arthur Sun <arthur.sun19@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 8:25 PM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 25 Visitation

Dear Planning Commission members,  
 
I am writing to respectfully ask for your support of a proposed home at 25 Visitacion. Please approve 
the proposed project at 25 Visitacion. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Arthur Sun 
152 Cliff Swallow Court  
Brisbane,  CA 94005 


